
IMPORTANT - COVID INFORMATION 

 

If your child or anyone in your house has symptoms, you must book a PCR 

test for that person and you must all isolate.  A Lateral Flow Test is not 

appropriate if the person has symptoms. 

If the test result comes back negative you can all finish isolating and if well 

enough return to school.  If positive, you will all need to continue isolating 

for 10 days. 

IT IS VITAL THAT CHILDREN DO NOT COME TO SCHOOL IF THEY HAVE OR LIVE 

WITH ANYONE WHO HAS SYMPTOMS OR WHO IS POSITIVE. 

 

We expect all parents to follow the school’s expectations and procedures and all national 

guidance and rules.  This is to keep our children, families and staff as safe as possible and to 

hopefully, prevent us having to close bubbles. 

If your child needs to isolate due to COVID we will provide work, if you need support with 

computers during this time we can help.  Just ask. 

We can also order a food hamper from Leeds Catering if your child receives benefits related free 

school meals. 

If you need to contact school over the weekend about a positive case, please use the contact 

details below for Mrs Wainwright. 

 

Tel: 07926128159 

Email: covidtesting@stbartsleeds.org.uk 

 

MAY HALF TERM 

 

IF YOUR CHILD DEVELOPS SYMPTOMS OVER THE WEEKEND OF THE 29th AND 30th MAY AND GOES 

ONTO TEST POSITIVE YOU MUST CONTACT SCHOOL BY EITHER CALLING SCHOOL BETWEEN 8-4PM 

ON TUESDAY 1ST JUNE OR MRS WAINWRIGHT ON 07926128159 OR ALTERNATIVELY EMAIL: 

covidtesting@stbartsleeds.org.uk 

THIS IS VITAL SO WE CAN CONTACT ANY CLOSE 

CONTACTS AND INFORM THEM. 


